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RE: Roadside Portals Mine, C-1981-041 
            Technical Revision No. 71 Preliminary Adequacy Review 
 
Dear Ms. Hammond,  
 
The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (the Division) received the 
Roadside Mine’s submittal of Technical Revision No. 71 (TR-71) on March 30, 2022.  
The revision was deemed complete on April 6, 2022.  The Division has completed its 
preliminary adequacy review of the application and has no adequacy concerns.  The 
Division has scheduled an inspection with Colorado Parks and Wildlife of the Roadside 
mine to discuss and observed the changes proposed under TR-71.  The inspection is 
scheduled for the morning of May 19, 2022.  
 

This concludes the Division’s preliminary adequacy review of Technical Revision No. 71.  If 

you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (303)-866-3567 x8185 or 

by email at clayton.wein@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Clayton Wein 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
 

May 11, 2022 
 

Tonya Hammond 
Snowcap Coal Company, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1430 
Palisade, CO 81526 
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